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Newsletter 
MESSAGE FROM  THE  PRINCIPAL  
 
Dear Parent/Guardians:  
 This will be the final newsletter for the 2018-19 school year. It’s time to move 
another set of 8th graders to the high school and a new set of 5th graders into the middle 
school. All state testing for the middle school including make-ups must be completed along 
with 7th and 8th grade math.  We still have to test 6th grade math and 8th grade science.  
 Every year there are students in danger of retention.  These students have been met 
with and letters have been sent notifying parents. The district offers on-line only classes 
for students that will be retained. This information will be made available during the last 
week of school. The high school principal is in charge of running the program, and I am in 
charge of signing students up. There are still 4 weeks of school left along with 
opportunities for students to work on passing their present grade level. Unfortunately, this 
happens every year in nearly every school.  I will provide them with the opportunity, but 
they must be willing to do the work. Our district offers this service relatively cheap in 
comparison to other vendors. 
 The 6th grade class will be leaving on May 21st to their annual camping program 
the Sheldon Calvary Camp. The camp sits on the shore of Lake Erie. Students will depart 
from school on the 21st and return back to school on the 24th around 1:30 pm. Nearly 
every one of the 6th graders will attend. 
 The last day of school for students will be May 31st with the high school and middle 
school released at noon. Report card pick-up times will be posted on the LaBrae website. I 
wish all my 8th graders good luck as they transition to the high school. I hope everyone has 
a safe, fun-filled summer.        
           Mr. Martin Kelly, Principal 

 

 
  

 

Students of the month. 
We are proud of all our 
student’s accomplishments. 
6th 
Bridgette Ashcraft 
Sam Watkins 
 
7th 
Ivey English 
Brogan Collins 
 
8th 
Cassady Prokop 
Kira Thornton 

 

SIXTH GRADE CAMP: 
On Tuesday, May 21st, our Outdoor Educational 
Program will begin its 66th year of continuous oper-
ation. Students will depart for Sheldon Camp about 
8:30 a.m. Please drop your child off no later than 
8:00 a.m. You may pick your camper up on Friday, 
May 24th at about 1:30 p.m. Please do not allow 
your camper to take any food, games, radios or cell 
phones. Let’s hope for sunshine, but be prepared for 
rain. Those sixth graders not going to camp are re-
quired to be in school. Have fun! 

        Important Dates 
 
May 21-24….…………..……..…….....……......6th grade camp 
May 27………………………….…………………….No  School 
May 29 …….…..……..………..………..Honors Assembly 9:30 
May 31…………….…..............Last day of school-early release 
June 7….……….………………...…...…...Report cards mailed 
June 7-14 …...………..……....….……..….Pick up report cards 
June 14……...……….....………...…Middle school office closed 
- report cards to BOE office. 

 IF YOU WANT YOUR REPORT CARD MAILED 
HOME YOU NEED TO BRING A SELF ADDRESSED 
STAMPED ENVELOPE INTO THE MIDDLE SCHOOL 
OFFICE BEFORE THE LAST DAY OF SCHOOL.  
OTHERWISE YOU CAN PICK UP AT THE BELOW  
TIMES 9-11:30 OR 12-2 EACH DAY JUNE 7-14.  
PLEASE INCLUDE YOUR NAME IN THE CORNER 
OF THE ENVELOPE. 

 

REMINDER THAT THE 
FOOD PANTRY IS STILL 
OPEN AND AVAILABLE 
TO OUR STUDENTS AND 
THEIR FAMILIES. 


